
A Vote for Experience, Dedication & Our Engineering Community 

Dear Colleagues, 

The 2025 PEO Council Elections are underway! Voting details were sent via 
vote@simplyvoting.com, and I am honored to be running for Eastern Region 
Councillor. 

Growing up in a small town, I learned the value of relationships, hard work, and 
community—values I’ve carried through my engineering career. I’ve spent years 
advocating for engineers through PEO and Engineers Canada, ensuring our 
profession remains strong, respected, and well-governed. 

Why I’m Running: 

 Protecting Our Profession – Advocating for transparency, accountability, and a 
licensing process that works.​

 Supporting Our Chapters – Strengthening their role and ensuring they thrive.​

 Engaging with You – Working with all seven Eastern Region chapters and being 
accessible.​

 Advancing PEO’s Mission – Ensuring smart governance that serves engineers 
today and in the future. 

I’ve worked throughout Eastern Ontario—from Ottawa to Kingston, Cornwall to 
Gananoque—and I know what matters to engineers. My dedication was recognized with 
the Order of Honour, and I remain committed to serving you. 

If you want a dedicated, experienced, and passionate advocate on Council, I would be 
honored to have your vote. 

How to Vote: 

Check your inbox for an email from vote@simplyvoting.com. If you haven’t received it 
by Feb 3, visit peovote.ca. 

Thank you for your support! 

Best,​
Tim Kirkby, P.Eng., F.E.C.​
Engineers Canada Director​
kirkbyt@hotmail.ca 

 

https://www.peovote.ca/
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